
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Sent: 	 3/16/2011 11:53:55 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Meeting on Fast and Furious response 

Thanks. I went with 1:00 to 2:00, knowing that you were free for at least the first half hour since that's when we were 
supposed to have lunch! 

From: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 7:53 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Subject: Re: Meeting on Fast and Furious response 

Good idea. 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 07:21 PM 
To: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG) 
Subject: Meeting on Fast and Furious response 

Monty, 

I think it would be helpful for us to have a meeting tomorrow of interested parties to discuss the overall 
approach to our response to the Hill on the Fast and Furious inquiries. I'm happy to set it up. Are there 
particular times tomorrow that are good/not good for you? I want to do it tomorrow only because Dennis 
Burke is in town and I know he'll want to participate. 

Matt 

Matthew S. Axelrod 
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